
Events
 Aug 24	 Homecoming 
	 8:00 pm - Out of Focus

 Aug 25	 Homecoming
	 5:00 pm - Parade
	 8:00 pm - After Shock

 Aug 30	 Public Meeting on Multi-
	 Hazard Mitigation Planning 
	 7:00 pm - Monroe County Courthouse
	 in the old courtroom
	 This is a strategy planning session to identify potential 
	 natural hazards and establish mitigation procedures. 

 Sept 7	 Vendors for a Cause Quarter Auction
	 Supporting: Humane Society
  visit www.vendors4acause.weebly.com for more info

 Sept 8	 Waterloo Country Club Open House
	 Wine Tasting and Fine Market
  	 email watrlocc@htc.net for more info

 Sept 8	 10th Annual Kick-A-Thon
	 9:00 am - Rural King
  Hosted by Championship Martial Arts. All 	proceeds will be  
  donated to Missouri Children’s Burn Camp on behalf of 
  the Waterloo Fire Department.	
	  
 Sept 14	Discover Historic Waterloo
	 Featured Shop: World of Difference
	 *Store will be open until 8:30 pm
	 Featured Restaurant: JV’s
  Like “Discover Historic Waterloo” on Facebook for details
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   Like us on Facebook
	 Like the Waterloo, IL City Page and stay 
	 up-to-date on the latest happenings.

Welcome 
 The City would like to welcome the
 following new businesses to our community. 

 Crown Frozen Custard 
	 742 North Market Street

 Gail’s Coins & Collectables 
	 129 S. Main Street

 Waterloo Feed & Pet Supply Dog Salon 
	 401 West Third Street

Remember to support local businesses 
and shop Monroe County first.

Box Tops for Education
	 Box Tops for Education has helped America’s schools earn over $400 million since 
1996. You can earn cash for Waterloo’s school by clipping Box Tops coupons from 
hundreds of participating products. 
	 Last year, Gardner, Rogers, Zahnow and Sts. Peter and Paul collected over 
211,000 Box Tops at 10¢ each raising over $21,000. The money was used to purchase 
classroom technology, school spirit items and beautification projects.
	 If you have products with Box Tops, clip them and drop them off at any school office. 
The kids will thank you. 

     Emergency Notification System
	 The City of Waterloo provides an emergency notification system for all residents. If 
you currently have a landline, you are automatically enrolled. If you 
do not have a landline, you can register your cell phone number in order to receive 
important notifications regarding weather alerts, boil orders, burn bans, etc.
	 To register, go to waterloo.il.us and click the “Sign Up” box on the home page.
* Reminder: Tornado sirens are tested at 10am on the first Tuesday of each month.

Recycling Progress
	 The recycling program has been very successful and the City would like to thank 
everyone for their efforts. Just a few notes about recycling:
 Acceptable Items
	 • Newspapers, magazines, etc.	 • Corrugated cardboard (no wax covered boxes)
	 • Steel/Tin cans (soup & vegetable)	 • Clear or colored glass jars & bottles
	 • Aluminum beverage cans	 • Plastics #1 - #7 (must have      logo)
* When recycling items that contain food, please rinse items out. If the item contains food, it is
	 considered contaminated and cannot be recycled.	
 Unacceptable Items
	 • Plastic grocery bags, bubble wrap, newspaper wrappers, etc. 
	   These items can be recycled at Schnucks and Walmart.
	 • Small batteries and florescent light bulbs. 
	   These items can be recycled in the lobby of Waterloo’s City Hall.
 Additional Recycling Resources
	 • Appliances can be recycled at the Monroe County Recycling Center at 901 Illinois Ave.
	 • Cell phones, laptops, ink and toner cartridges and digital cameras can be recycled 
	   through the Violence Prevention Center of Southwestern Illinois. Call 618.939.8114
	   for more details on electronic recycling.

Tree & Limb Pickup 
	 The City of Waterloo provides tree limb pickup after a storm-related incident. If you 
need this service, contact City Hall at 618.939.8600. 
	 Limbs should be placed parallel to the road, within 2 feet of the curb or roadside. 	
If residents would like to dispose of their own tree limbs or branches, the City of 
Waterloo Yard Waste site is available to all city residents.

     Congratulations
 Congratulations to Concord Presbyterian
 Church on celebrating their 40th anniversary.


